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Newsletter – Friday, 15th June 2012 
 

  

Cotter Family Loss – Darryl Cotter 

The Pallamallawa School Students, Staff, Parents and our wider 

School Community send our sincerest condolences to the Cotter 

Family and Extended Family on the loss of Darryl. 

 

HELP NEEDED!!! 
 

The P & C have been asked to cater for a local funeral on 

Monday 18th. We need Parents, if you are able to cook 

and supply Cakes, Slices, Scones, Mini Quiches or any 

food that will be able to be heated up. 

Any help would be appreciated by the P & C!!! All food 

can be left at the school on Monday Morning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


